



Assessment
Subject English

Bilingual Program
Grade 4

Semester 1/2564
Time : 60 minutes 20 points

Name _____ No. _____ Gr.4/ _____

Explanation : There are 3 pages and 4 parts.

Part 1 : Grammar Usage	15 items	5 points
Part 2 : Matching	5 items	5 points
Part 3 : Reading Comprehension	5 items	5 points
Part 4 : Make sentence	5 items	5 points
Total		20 points

Part 1 : Grammar Usage (item 1-10).

Direction: Choose the best answer.

1. Where _____ my book?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

2. Where _____ the dog?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

3. Where _____ your dad?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

4. Where _____ your glasses?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

5. Where _____ my headphones?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

6. Where _____ your gloves?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

7. Where _____ her slippers?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

8. Where _____ the crayons?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

9. Where _____ my scissors?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

10. Where _____ his pen?

- a. is b. am
c. are d. was

Odd one out (item 11-15)

11. a. crayons
b. notebook
c. sunglasses
d. slippers
12. a. gloves
b. headphones
c. shoes
d. handbag
13. a. marbles
b. robot
c. action figures
d. cards
14. a. book
b. pencil
c. handbag
d. marbles
15. a. erasers
b. notebooks
c. cards
d. doll

**Part2 : Matching the picture with the word****(item 16-20)****A****B****C****D****E**

16. _____ in the yard.
17. _____ in the basement.
18. _____ on the balcony.
19. _____ in the living room.
20. _____ in the kitchen.

Part3 : Reading comprehension**(item 21-25)**

Hannah Montana is a famous actress. She is from United States of America and she loves traveling. Hannah is planning to travel to Cuzco in Peru, she's going to travel next Friday and she's going to stay in Peru for three weeks. She's going to visit Sacsayhuaman and then Machu Picchu. She likes Peruvian culture, and she's going to eat a delicious Cuzco traditional food. Hannah has friends in Lima; so after Cuzco, she's going to go there and she is going to visit her friends, too. They live in San Luis and they are going to prepare a big welcome party for Hannah, they love her a lot and they are going to buy a lot of presents for her. After one week, she's going to travel to Arequipa, she is going to take a lot of pictures and she's going to buy some souvenirs and take them back to United States.

21. Where is Hannah going to travel?

_____.

22. What is Hannah going to do in Lima?

_____.

23. After one week, where is Hannah going to travel?

_____.

24. What is Hannah going to do in Arequipa?

_____.

25. When is Hannah going to travel?

_____.

Part4 : Make sentence and use modal**verb " could" (item 25-30)**

26. _____.



27. _____.



28. _____.



29. _____.



30. _____.